

SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP

Dear Parents, Faculty and Staff,

Earlier this week, I received a lovely email from Mrs. Singh, I'm sharing it, with permission: Good afternoon Mrs. Zino.

The joy, the fun, the laughter, the sense of community, the sense of pride were some of the feelings all of us felt yesterday as we marched for St. Anne's school at yesterday's St Patrick Day parade.

The day started with Ms. Tina passing out munchkins, then everyone was greeted warmly with some beads. All of the kids were talking amongst themselves while the adults did the same. Our own Principal, Dr. Fasano was there having conversations and passing out beads as well (awesome). He helped carry the banner as our children tall and small tried to keep the St Anne's School banner high. As we walked down the streets, my daughter Lucianna-Marie marched with the Shillelagh Stick while two of her schoolmates carried the American flag and the Irish flag. Everyone was waving and clapping as we walked by and some shouted the name of our school. It was such an amazing day. Every member of the St Anne's school family felt included, loved, and proud of who we are. We weren't black or white, old or young, men or women. We were just a group of beautiful people united marching behind an amazing banner; St Anne's School of Garden City. An amazing school family. And of course there was an amazing after party at the school to follow. These pictures cannot fully express the amount of joy and laughter that we all really experience. I thought I'd share a few with you. Have an amazing afternoon and a blessed week, "St. Anne's School, when you're here, you're family."

A very special thank you to Mrs. Deirdre Leddy and Mrs. Kerry Bruning

























SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP

Below please find a list of back to school reminders and notices, archived editions are available on our school website, please visit <u>www.stannesgcschool.org</u> for additional information.



Registration and Tuition Information 2024-2025 Thank you to all of the families that have submitted registration for the upcoming academic year.

<u>Tuition information and details</u> are now available on our school website, or by following <u>this link</u>.

We ask that returning families complete this form to declare your intent for 2024-2025: Registration Form for 2024-2025 Academic Year

In addition to completing the google form, each returning family is asked to submit a \$500 deposit against tuition either electronically via the School Store or via check in the Main Office by March 15th.

Thank you for your commitment to St. Anne's Parish School!

February



Rhett Bush, K
Madison Lacsina, 1st
Isabella Badi, 2nd
Alianna Ernyey, 3rd
Karryck Jean, 4th
Juliet Santangelo, 5th
Brendan Hoefenkrieg,6th
Zoe Padmore, 7th
Shane Moritz, 8th

Congratulations

Each month a student is chosen who embodies what it means to be Student of the Month for each grade. The students of the month are students who emulate and demonstrate the character of Jesus Christ.

The fruits of the spirit are shown through their actions namely: faithfulness, generosity, gentleness, goodness, joy, kindness, love, modesty, patience and peace.

Pictured below are the Students of the Month for February with Dr. Fasano.





SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP



Families in Service Ministry-Breakfast Bags for Children in Need

Our Kindergarten and First Grade Service Initiative working with our Families in Service Ministry will be having a "Breakfast Bag" drop off on Saturday, March 16th from 8:00AM to 9:00 AM in the Saint Anne's parking lot. Families who wish to participate are asked to involve their children in filling a reusable bag with non-perishable breakfast foods. Drivers will be ready to collect and deliver the bags to a local food pantry which serves people in need. Working together through Families in Service to provide a nutritious breakfast for families who are struggling is a wonderful way to answer God's call for us to love and serve one another.

If you are planning to participate in the Breakfast Bag project, please email Mary Robinson, School Service Coordinator at lynchetes3@aol.com by Tuesday, March 12th.

Suggested items are:

Cereal Juice boxes, Oatmeal, Parmalat (shelf-stable) milk, Fruit cups, Pancake mix and Syrup, Muffins, granola or breakfast bars In addition, you may want to include a bag of Easter candy to "sweeten" their Easter celebration.

Thank you!



HSA Open Meeting Thursday, March 21st at 7:30 pm School Auditorium

All are welcome!



HSA Easter Egg Hunt at Saint Anne's

Saturday, March 23rd at 10 am starting in the SAS Cafeteria Let's join together as a St. Anne's Family to celebrate Easter with a hunt, games, prizes & some candy! We are looking for hunters up to 4th grade. Grades 5 and up will help on our 'Big Kid Committee.'

We will begin with some crafts and light refreshments in the cafeteria at 10 am. Then we will call groups by age (approximately 10:30am), parents will join their children at the hunt, followed by some games along with an opportunity to snap a pic with the Easter Bunny!

Please <u>click here to register</u> to ensure we have enough supplies.



SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP

Paint Party!





REGISTER NOW: www.paintpartyli.com/calendar



CYO Track 2024

Registration for St Anne's Track team will be open from March 1st to March 26th.

For details and links to registration and uniform & apparel purchases, visit the Indoor Track page at www.stannesgccyo.org.

Coaches' Clinic *

Parents—interested in coaching but new to track?

Come learn how it's done!

Wednesday, March 13th, 7-8 PM

St. Francis Ministry Center, Lower Level

RSVP to chrisdc@mac.com

VIRTUS Program Completion Needed for Coaches



SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP

THE NATIONAL CATHOLIC RISK RETENTION GROUP, INC. THE NATIONAL CATHOLIC RISK RETENTION GROUP, INC. THE NATIONAL CATHOLIC RISK RETENTION GROUP, INC.

ATTENTION:

PARENT VOLUNTEERS AND CYO COACHES

VIRTUS: A Word on Background Screening of Volunteers

MARCH CLASS OFFERED AT ST. ANNE'S ON:

MONDAY, March 11th at 7pm in the SFMC

VIRTUS Instructor: Ann-Marie Zino

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

The Office for the Protection of Children and Young People (OFPCYP) has streamlined the volunteer application process enabling volunteers to complete the three safe environment requirements in one step. Individuals wishing to volunteer in a parish or school:

- 1. Register to attend a Protecting God's Children class and create a Virtus account on the Virtus website: www.Virtus.org
- 2. Electronically acknowledge the Diocesan Code of Conduct- provided during the Virtus registration process.
- 3. Follow the instructions to complete the Sterling Volunteers background screening application background offered during the Virtus registration process.

Active Volunteers:

To access your Virtus account: www.Virtus.org
You will need your Username and Password.

If you need assistance, please contact Virtus: 1-888-847-8870 or helpdesk@virtus.org.

Questions or concerns:

mmcmahon@drvc.org or jwinter@drvc.org

Thank you to all who continue to serve!



Sweets & Treats - The Snack Shoppe Returns on Fridays in March: 3/8, 3/15, 3/22

Sweets and Treats are being sold during lunch on the Fridays listed above. Please send your child in with money if they would like to purchase some treats during lunchtime.

Menu items vary, items will be \$1-\$3 each.



SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP



Happy Birthday School Blast!
Complete payment and details at:
https://tinyurl.com/HSAstore

Complete birthday blast details at: https://tinyurl.com/SASBirthdayBlast



Please remember that Saint Anne's is a PEANUT and TREE NUT SENSITIVE school. Please do not plan to send in peanut butter, Nutella, nuts, nut products, or other foods that contain nuts for lunch or for snack.





Please click here to view this weekend's parish bulletin.



TUESDAY WEDNESDAY FRINAY **Brown Bag It Lunch (**<u>Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday</u>) Lunch is offered by Brown Bag-It Gourmet Catering on Broadway in Lynbrook on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.

Please visit https://brownbagit.catering/ to view and order various food items for Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday lunch. Please remember the following very important notes when ordering from Brown Bag-It Gourmet:

- The cutoff time is *NOON on SUNDAY* for the upcoming week.
- Items can only be ordered on a weekly basis
- Please remember to check for confirmation receipt of your order!

Thank you for your patronage!



Transportation forms for the 2024-2025 school year are due to your school district by March 29th.

Kindly remember to return the completed forms directly to the transportation department of your school district, please do not send your forms to St. Anne's, they need to be processed by your local school district.

Thank you for your cooperation!



SACRAMENTS SERVICE SAINTS SPIRIT SCHOLARSHIP



Important Dates to Remember:

Tuesday, March 12th
Wednesday, March 27th
March 28th - April 5th
March 21st
March 29th
March 31st
Picture Retake Day (N, 8)
Early Dismissal, 11:20 am
School Closed for Easter Recess
Open HSA Meeting - Gym
Transportation Forms Due
Happy Easter!

April 1st- 5thSchool Closed for Easter RecessApril 8thSchool ResumesApril 15thConfirmation, Early Dismissal

We ask that you kindly remember to plan accordingly.



Math March Madness!

The Math Department of Holy Trinity High School, invited our seventh graders to Math Madness on Tuesday, March 5th, a celebration of Math. The students were shown Math Honor Society design projects about math in the real world.





I would like to thank each of you for your effort, dedication, and most importantly the gift of your time. Comments, questions, and suggestions are welcome, please feel free to contact me at: annzino@stannesgeschool.org.

Ann-Marie Zino, Assistant Principal